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Comments: We lived on Westside Road in the WUI for 22 years, and were given evacuation notices two times.

We were lucky both times the winds shifted and the fire moved away from us. We were not worried as we had

designed our home and landscaping to be fire safe, but that is not the case with most of the homes in the WUI.

The 120 ft and other fire safe measures are only half of the fire equation as a high wind driven crown fire will

easily over come that 120 ft. The key is to reduce the fuels on the National Forest so that we are not dealing with

the high intensity crown fire and the 120 ft will be safe.


